VILLAGE OF ELMIRA HEIGHTS NOTICE OF PUBLIC 
HEARING REGARDING:
1. LOCAL LAW TO OVERRIDE TAX CAP, IF NECESSARY
2. PROPOSED LOCAL LAW REGARDING RAZE AND REPAIR OF DILAPIDATED PROPERTIES; and
3.  AMENDMENT TO LOCAL LAW

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that there have been introduced before the Village Board of the Village of Elmira Heights, New York, three local laws for consideration: 1. The enactment of Local Law #1 of 2023 regarding the ability of the Village to override the Tax Cap, if necessary; 2. The enactment of Local Law  #2 of 2023 governing the Raze and Repair of Dilapidated Structures within the Village; and 3. The enactment of Local Law #3 of 2023 updating the Minimum Standards for Administration and Enforcement of the Uniform Code. 

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE, that a public hearing will be held by the Village Board of the Village of Elmira Heights on Tuesday January 3, 2023 at 7:00 P.M. at the Village Hall located at 215 Elmwood Avenue, Elmira Heights, New York to review and consider the aforesaid proposed Local Laws.

Any resident of the Village of Elmira Heights is entitled to be heard concerning the
abovementioned local laws at such public hearing. Copies of the proposed Local Laws are
available for review at:

Elmira Heights Village Hall
215 Elmwood Avenue
Elmira Heights, NY 14903

BY ORDER OF THE VILLAGE BOARD OF THE VILLAGE OF ELMIRA HEIGHTS
Dated: December 23, 2022

Robin Witkowski, Village Clerk



